Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission

Sent: Friday, January 12, 2024 11:17 AM

To: Cespedes, Christopher

Subject: FW: I'm curious if it's normal to smell diesel exhaust on all city busses?

From: Blahblah Blacksheep < xxxxxxx @gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 1:57 PM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < xxxxxxx @a2gov.org>
Subject: I'm curious if it's normal to smell diesel exhaust on all city busses?

AATA buses often smell like diesel exhaust and it is extremely nauseating. It makes me sick to my stomach and gives me
a terrible migraine all day going into the next day and | just can't imagine this is normal. It's been like this for a very long
time so it may be normal but something has really got to change about these buses! They can no longer pollute and
poison their customers! Something has got to change about these buses. It's disgusting and it's been like this for over 20
years if not longer! Don't we have the technology to put a stop to their pollution!?



